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MEETING ON SEPTEMBER 23, 1994
August 31, 1994 TO: SALES FORCE MARKETING COMMITTEE NO. 35-94 RE: Meeting on
September 23, 1994 __________________________________________________________ Enclosed is
a preliminary agenda for the next meeting of the Sales Force Marketing Committee to be
held September 23, 1994, at 9:30 a.m. in the David Silver Conference Room at the
Investment Company Institute, 12th floor, 1401 H St., N.W., Washington, D.C. 20005. As
you know, this meeting will be held in conjunction with sessions of the three other
marketing committees on September 21 and 22. An optional committee dinner is scheduled
for 7:00 p.m. on September 22 in the Fourth Estate Dining Room (13th floor) at the National
Press Club, 529 14th St., N.W., Washington, D.C. 20045. If you have not already done so,
please send your registration form to Evelyn Whigham at the Institute. Since I will soon be
moving on to new challenges in the mutual fund industry, this will be my last Institute
memo to you. I want to thank you for all your support and encouragement over the years.
Working with you has been an ongoing source of professional satisfaction and enjoyment. I
look forward to seeing you along industry byways.
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